
St. Mary School welcomes Chelsea Hunt as our 2nd and 3rd grade teacher! Chelsea grew up in Perry, 
Michigan, near Lansing. She graduated from Grand Canyon University with her bachelor’s degree in 
Elementary Education. Chelsea is a competent educator and has many strengths that will benefit the 
students, families, and staff at St. Mary School! “I am looking forward to witnessing Chelsea’s ability to 
see and meet the needs of each student, providing for them academically, socially, emotionally, and 
spiritually,” says Kathleen Dvoracek, St. Mary School principal.   
 
Chelsea and her husband have three boys and just recently moved to Charlevoix. Together they love to 
go camping, boating, and swimming. She is so excited to get to work with our St. Mary School students! 
 

 

 


